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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Federal Student Aid Website and System Outage February 4-5, 2017
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO JANUARY 31, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on January 30, 2017, announcing the Federal Student Aid website and System Outage on February 4, 2017 at 4:45 P.M. (ET) until February 5, 2017 at 11:00 A.M. (ET). This outage is due to extended website maintenance and operating system upgrades to the e-Campus-Based Website. Users will not be able to log in to the eCB website. Users attempting to access the eCB website during this period will receive an error message informing them that the page cannot be found. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/013017OUTAGEALERTFSAWebsiteandSystemOutageFeb452017.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016

(323)730-8700 ext. 239

(323)730-8701 fax
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